CSC Minutes (4/26/16)

Hiring Updates

Several of our new hires for the additional classrooms being added to support our growth have been hired. There are a few positions where we have recommended someone for hire but they are still having all their paperwork finalized through Human Resources. Dr. Gile will send out a formal announcement to the community when all positions have been finalized. We also have several current HTES Staff members who will be taking on additional leadership roles next year.

New teachers joining the HTES Team next fall OR HTES Team Members taking on leadership roles	
Grade Level	New HTES Team Member
ECE - 3	Meredith Bush
Kindergarten	Laura Hollander
Second Grade	Lindsey Knickerbocker
Third Grade	Candidate Recommended for Hire
Fourth Grade	Candidate Recommended for Hire
Fourth Grade	Candidate Recommended for Hire
Fifth Grade	Candidate Recommended for Hire
.75 Social Studies	Brooke Walker (She will also retain her .25 GT role)
.50 Social Studies	Lauren Beatty
ECE Team Lead	Christine Gibb (She will also retain her ECE-4 role)
Specials Team Lead	Lisa Ordway (She will also retain her PE role)
Mild Moderate/Teacher Leader	Janis Dickman
Multi-Cat Sped	Candidate Recommended for Hire
Dean of Culture/PL Coordinator	Coy Rice (He will no longer be in his 2nd grade role)

Dr. Gile was nominated for the Learn to Lead program

 Dr. Gile will be mentoring a principal in training for the duration of next year

Update on GT Planning Committee & Volunteer Committee

- GT- Team will prepare a 3-year plan before the end of the school year
 - 1st Session was a process of identifying what HTES wants our program to look like
 - 2nd Session will be a work session to set up plan and goals for the next 3 years
- Volunteer- Booth at registration to get volunteers for the next year
 - After people have signed up and been approved they will attend a seminar to give an overview of what volunteering at HTES looks like
 - Volunteers will be sub-categorized according to when, how, and where they would like to volunteer

Nominations and Voting for New CSC Membership

- 5 people were nominated
- Committee Voted
- New Members were Finalized:
 - o Trisha Pshak, Donna Nakamura, and Brittany Miller

Review of By-Laws

- Committee went through By-Laws to make updates
- Dr. Gile will draft the recommended changes to be reviewed and voted on at May meeting.

Setting of Next Month's Agenda (May 24th)

- Vote on amendments to By-Laws
- Update on Hiring
- Update from GT Planning Committee